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Incheon Community of Family Federation for World Peace Successfully Holds Multicultural Choir 

Concert 

 
The Family Federation for World Peace, Incheon Community (head of church: Soo-kyeong Choi) 
successfully held the “Incheon City Wish for Unification Multicultural Choir Concert” in Seonghwang-ri. 
Along with choirs from seven districts, about 300 participants attended the event, including local people 
from the surrounding area. 
 
The event started with all attendants singing “Hollo Arirang” together, and continued with performances 
of diverse Korean folk songs and songs about unification. The songs were presented by different seven 
teams, and earned great applause from the audience. 
 
In the middle part of the program, the group “Ajupungmuldang,” which comprised seven Japanese 
women, was welcomed by a warm round of applause when they performed “Samulnori” (“사물놀이” a 
Korean traditional percussion quartet)... 
 
 


